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11 October 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
It was lovely to welcome so many of you into school recently. Firstly, parents of pupils in Year 7 and 8 for 
our Key Stage 4 information evening, where we were able to discuss the transition to being a secondary 
school and share our developing Key Stage 4 curriculum. This change is one that will affect our whole 
school community and we would very much appreciate your views on areas such as the school name and 
new uniform. There is a short survey where you can give your views on possible changes: 
 
https://forms.gle/Sy9Dvi9xeMq8PsrD7 
 
More recently, it was wonderful to have so many of you attend our Meet the Tutor evening where you had 
the opportunity to discuss how your child has settled into school this academic year. A strong partnership 
between the school and home is essential for ensuring all pupils feel safe, happy and flourish in their 
education. We would therefore welcome your views in our parent survey: 
 
https://forms.gle/2f8nUs3tKjQjkBEy9 
 
As we approach half term, I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued support of 
your child’s education and wish you all a safe and restful half term break when it arrives. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss Z J Linington 
Headteacher 

mailto:info@edwardpeake.beds.sch.uk
https://forms.gle/Sy9Dvi9xeMq8PsrD7
https://forms.gle/2f8nUs3tKjQjkBEy9

